St. Patrick’s Girlg” Bigh School

SHAHRAH-E-IRAQ, SADDAR, KARACHI-72400
Tel: 32783214 - 32738750 - 3790653
Email: spghsl@email.com

February 3%, 2025

Notice

Subject: Public Holiday on February 5, 2025 — Kashmir Solidarity Day

Dear Students,

As per the notification issued by the Sindh government, Wednesday, February 5,
2025, has been declared a public holiday to observe Kashmir Solidarity Day. In
light of this, St. Patrick’s Girls® High School (Morning and Afternoon Shifts) will

remain closed on this day.

Regular classes will resume on Thursday, February 6, 2025, as per the usual

schedule.
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